
‘Alice in Wonderland’ at the Royal Opera House

On 9th October, KS4 Drama pupils united 
together to watch a ballet performance 
of ‘Alice in Wonderland’ at the Royal 
Opera House. 

It was an experience where we, as Year 
11s, enjoyed modelling the expected 
behaviour to the new Year 10s.  

The ballet is not everyone’s favourite 
type of performance but we all agreed 
that it was a great opportunity to see 
something new. 

‘I have never been to a ballet before. It 
was a great experience!’ – Dalia Zewdie
Year 11.

The dancing from the Queen of Hearts 
and the Caterpillar was amazing and the 
way the cat was presented was really 
creative, with dancers dressed in black 
pivoting around the cat’s body parts. 

We are now looking forward to our trip 
to the opera to see ‘La Boheme’!

By Year 11 Drama pupils.
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